
Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to take a moment to inform you about upcoming 

modifications to our service pricing. 

Starting from [Effective Date], we will be implementing the following changes: 

• Service A: New Price - $[New Price] 

• Service B: New Price - $[New Price] 

• Service C: New Price - $[New Price] 

These adjustments are necessary to maintain the high level of service you have come to expect 

from us. We are committed to providing you with the best value and service. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Title] 


